
Hello Everyone, 

Our next zoom meeting will be on May 

1st. Next week Bill D. will be sending 

everyone a link to the zoom meeting. If 

you are not getting the zoom emails, 

please let me know. If you are having issues logging into the Zoom meeting, 

please tell me. There are a few people we have not seen at the meetings and we 

miss you: Bill G, Jim, Dan B, Wyatt, Penny, Jenifer, Helen, AJ, Matt, Bets, and Tim. 

A big thank you to Ed and Larry! Larry works with the CFUM supper club. He came 

to the board to let us know our normal CFUM dinner was not going to work 

during the COVID-19 pandemic. Ed Arnold reached out to HyVee and got a great 

deal. On Monday April 27th, 100 packaged meals will be delivered to CFUM. Ed 

was given a super price of $2.00 per meal. Thank You Ed and Thank You HyVee! If 

you know anyone that works at HyVee please tell them Thanks! While many 

people are out of work it is essential to for us to help! 

As your recent invoice from N.W. Rotary said, we will be redirecting our weekly 

meal cost to food pantry or organizations that help feed people. Last night was 

our board meeting. The board approved sending UCAN $1,500.00 and $1,500.00 

to DMARC food pantry.  

Another topic of discussion was Urbandale Country Club’s Wednesday night 

special. According to Bill W they have a delicious prime rib dinner special. It is best 

to order early on Wednesday. I am sure UCC would be happy for your support!  

I am looking for a sergeant and someone to do invocation next week. If you can 

do one of these roles, please let me know. 

Beth 

 
Check out the new pics on our website https://portal.clubrunner.ca/1664 
 

 
Scroll down to see what is happening with our members (please send me your 

updates or something fun) 
 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/1664


Good looking Bill W. Corwin’s 
grandkids.  A couple of those are 
Bill’s kids.  It seems like there should 

be a riddle here       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Bob Moore’s Birthday 
Party! A very responsible 
birthday party. We should 
all be like Bob! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 Bill D Corwin and his family have 
watched 2 of these uplifting and fun 
episodes on YouTube.   Bill D. has 
shared it with over 50 people 
personally and had no one what 
their 20 minutes back yet.  
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=F5pgG1M_h_U 
 
 
 
Sad news from Ed Arnold 

On April 9, 2020, after 24 
years of faithful and reliable 
service, our beloved 1995 
Volvo 940 station wagon met 
an untimely end while 
performing its last 
community service mission: 
delivering contribution 
checks to Valley Disaster 
Relief.  At least 30 trips were 
made delivering meals from 
Hy-Vee to CFUM, and 
countless other service trips 

in support of Rotary golf tournaments, bike rides, Polio Plus basketball fund 
raisers and other Rotary events.  Affectionately referred to as, “my heavy hauler”, 
the 940 had a huge load capacity that was very useful and served “us” well.  
Fortunately, no one was even slightly hurt in the accident 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=F5pgG1M_h_U


 All the animals at Dianne’s 
house are looking very 
content. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
See you Friday May 1st.  Please send me any updates, jokes pictures to share. 


